April 30, 20XX
Dear Graduation Candidate:

Congratulations on your pending graduation and eligibility in Oklahoma City Community College’s 20XX Commencement Ceremony! This ceremony is the crowning event of our academic year, an evening during which the whole college celebrates. To make it easier for you and your guests to plan, I have listed information below concerning the logistics of the evening. I have also attached a sheet of guidelines for the evening’s activities for you to review in preparation.

· This year’s ceremony will be held on Friday, May 17, 2013, at 7:30 p.m. in the Cox Business Services Convention Center, located at Reno and Robinson in downtown Oklahoma City. Graduates are asked to arrive no later than 6:30 p.m., in the West hallway, Exhibit Room E of the arena area for the forming of the commencement processional.
· Convention Center parking and surrounding area parking is available to you and your guests at a cost of approximately $6.00
· Caps and gowns are required at commencement. If you have not purchased yours, they will be available in the Student Bookstore at a cost of approximately $35.00 through May 17, 20XX at 5:00 p.m. We ask that you purchase them by May 10, 20XX, so that we may plan for the number of graduates in attendance.
· Candid Color Photography will be the official photographer for the 2013 Commencement ceremony
· If you have questions, please contact Silvia Youngblood at 682-1611, ext 7470 in the Graduation Services Office.
Should you need any accommodation due to a disability, including sign language interpretation, please notify the graduation office as soon as possible. We are looking forward to sharing this exciting celebration of your academic achievement with you.

Sincerely,

NAME
Director of Graduation Services

